
 

      Furness Vale Primary School 

 
 

 
 
30th October 2017 
 

Dear Parents        KS2 
 
I’m delighted to inform you that we have arranged for a company called Little 
Learners to come and work with the children as we continue to develop excellent 
sports provision in the school.   
 
They will be working within school time with our youngest children – from Nursery 
up to year 2 on Wednesday mornings.  They will work groups within each class to 
develop multi sports and fun games, including: handball, cricket, dodge ball, 
basketball, plus lots other sports and games of their own. 
 
 
They will also be providing After School Clubs for every age group.  To make this 
successful, they will do two clubs.  The Reception to Year 2 club will be on 
Mondays from 3:20 to 4:20.  The Big Learners – Years 3 to Year 6 club will be on 
Wednesdays, also from 3:20 to 4:20.  
 
The KS2 club will start on Wednesday 1st November 2017 to Wednesday 13th 
December, a total of 7 weeks and the charge will be £3 per child, per week.    
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Taylor 
 

 
 
Child’s name: _______________________________ Class: _____________________________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend Big Learners Sports Club on Wednesdays from 
1st November 2017. 
 

My child will be collected at 4:20pm or My child will go to After School Club at 4:20 

Please cross out as necessary. 
 

I enclose payment of £21.00 for the 7 weeks. 
Cheques to be made payable to DCC 
 
 
Signed: _______________________________________ Date: _______________________________ 


